



2nd February 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,



Year 6 SAT's

Year 6 are working extremely hard in the lead up to the SAT's Tests in May. All extra booster groups and 1:1 tutoring sessions are well underway and are already supporting the children even further. Year 6 staff will be holding a parents meeting to discuss the SAT's. The resources the children can access at home are:

- * spaq.com
- * Monster SATs
- * Active learn

Please can all parents make a note of these important dates:

MOCK SAT's week is the week beginning Monday the 12th of March and the SAT's week itself will be the week beginning 14th of May.

Parents Meetings

All parents will have the opportunity to meet with their child's teacher to discuss their progress and where they are in relation to the expected standard for their year group. Please note these meetings will be arranged the week beginning the 5th of March.



Safeguarding your children online

There are concerns about the popular app ROBLOX which is currently a popular online game played by children aged 5-10 years old. If your child is playing on this game we would advise every parent to check their child's ROBLOX account and look to see if they have friends that they do not know and check your child's in game message inbox as they may receive inappropriate messages.

Safer Internet Day

Create, Connect and Share Respect



Safer Internet Day 2018 will be celebrated globally and in our school on **Tuesday 6th February 2018** with the slogan "Create, Connect and Share Respect: A better internet starts with you".\

https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/2018

TT Rock Star Winners for last week

1st place - Iqra Ahmed Class 11 - 6,053 2nd place - Adil Nadeem Class 8 - 3,906 3rd place - M.Faizan Hussain Class 5 - 3,385







Well done class 1, 3, 7, and 8 for achieving over 96% last week.

Packed Lunch Children

As a School we have a passion for keeping the children safe and happy. As we endeavour to continue this through the school and evolve we have had a look at our packed lunch policy. As a result we have made a few changes to benefit the health and wellbeing of our children through nutrition, according the NHS guidelines. We hope all parents/ guardians will help support the school in this decision. A copy of the revised policy can be found on the school website.

The slip below will be inserted into your child's packed lunch box for you to refer to as a guideline.

According to NHS Choices a balanced lunchbox should contain:



Packed lunch reminder sheet

DATES FOR NEXT WEEK

- * Tuesday 6th February Safer Internet Day
- * Friday 9th February Dreams and Goals (9am Parent's Welcome)